Dear Fifth Grade Parents,

In a few weeks, your child will be starting a new school year at Holiday
Park Intermediate School.

In order to get off to a smooth start in Fifth Grade, we are asking that your
child come to school equipped with the following items:

FOUR folders w/pockets for each subject area. (ELA, Math, Sci. & SS)
ONE folder w/pockets labeled as “Take Home” for important papers
Highlighters

Pencils and Erasers

Soft-sided pencil case

A box of tissues and a container of Clorox wipes

TI-30X 1IS Calculator (about $12 and will be used in 6th Grade and at PMS)

e Earbuds/headphones

**Additional supply lists may be sent home on the first day of school, if
needed for specific classes. **

Because of limited desk space, please do not buy any additional
binders or notebooks.

We are all looking forward to getting to know and working with our new
students! Work Hard, Dream Big!

Sincerely,
Fifth Grade Staff



